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Mail voting should be something that is offered in ALL states, not taken from the 

American citizens who already have it. So many of us wouldn't be able to vote 

because of jobs and other obligational restraints. I'm supporting my disabled adult 

younger sister. I can't afford to take time off regularly, and she has too much chronic 

physical pain to endure leaving the house to be in line to vote. We both take our civic 

duty very seriously, but doing so without a mail option is forcing her to torture herself 

beyond comprehension. Losing mail voting would erase her and countless other 

disabled voices that have the right to be heard. Losing mail voting would force many 

like me to chose between having a say in our future and job security. 

 

I oppose this bill that seeks to eliminate mail voting for Oregonians. Please don't take 

this from us. Lives are at stake.  


